
   

 

 
  

     

 

  

 

 

  

        
           

       
      

    

       
       

  

         
        
       

        

      

         
     

     

  

         

             

            
      

      
            

         
 

        
   
       
  
   
 
        
    

 
    

 
 
   
 

 
 

 

 

 

Could we ask parents and teachers not to park in front of residential 

driveways as this is causing some difficulty with access? 

 

Thank you for your co-operation 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

96.1%

 

% 

 

Next week at Ash Green we are closed on Monday 6 May for the May Day bank 
holiday but return on Tuesday. Year 6 will continue their cricket skills sessions on 
Tuesday afternoon and Rev. Robb will host an assembly at the Upper Site on 
Wednesday morning. 5H make their way to London for the day on Thursday and 
Class 1C will spend the day at the Rainbow Factory on Friday. We also end the week 
on Friday when Year 4 classes present their assemblies and with our Celebration 
assemblies – KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome.  
 

 
 
 
 

WE ARE CLOSED FOR 

ON MONDAY 6 MAY AND RETURN ON TUESDAY 7 MAY 

 

 

 
We enjoyed a wonderful day in London 

yesterday with 5B. The children travelled by 
train, tube, river boat cruise and on the 

London Eye. 
We saw all the sights of our capital city from 

the river, the air or on foot. 
The children were an absolute credit to their 

families and the school.  

Class 1B/R spent the day at the 
 
 

Factory  
in Leeds today.  

 

They enjoyed a pantomime show, 
went on a fairytale walk and took 

part in a writing workshop.  
 

Class 1C will have their turn next 
Friday. 

 

 

 
 

Week beginning 13 May is Key Stage 2 SATs. We ask 
respectfully that all our Year 6 children are well rested and 
relaxed each morning as they complete their statutory tests. 

 
Calm evenings and early nights are the order of the day! 

 
Year 6 children are invited to a ‘SATs Breakfast Club’ from 

8.15am each morning for only 50p a day or £2.50 for Monday 
to Friday. Here they will be able to have a relaxing breakfast 

and chat with their friends and staff.  
 

A reminder that the test timetable is… 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Grammar, 
Punctuation 
and Spelling 

Reading 
Arithmetic 
Reasoning 1 

Reasoning 2 

 

Well done to our Year 
2 classes who had a 
whale of a time at 
Thackray Medical 

Museum this week, 
learning lots and 

impressing everyone!  

Our Talk Topic next 

week will be 
‘Achieving our best’ 

 

as our Year 6 pupils 

prepare for their SATs 

tests. 

 

 



 
     

   
    
    

 
   
      
        
      
      
 

       

             

    

     

        
        

         

   

   

      
    
        
      

     

       
        

     

       

  

   

    
       

           

        

        

      

     
        

       

          

      

  
 

  
   
   
  
   
  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

10 May 4C & 4W 17 May 5B & 5H 

24 May 1W/R & 1C 14 June 3H & 3T 

21 June 2C & 2O 28 June Leavers’ Assembly 
 

 

 

 

Mon 6 May – May Day 

 

Half Term 
Close 

Fri 24 May 

Re-open 

Tues 4 June 

Mon 3 June – CLOSED FOR TRAINING DAY 

 

Summer 
Close 

Friday 19 July 
 

 

 

YEAR 6 SATs YEAR 3 RESIDENTIAL YEAR 5 LONDON TRIP 

Week beginning Monday 13 May Monday 13 – Wednesday 15 May Thursday 9 May 

YEAR 6 PGL RESIDENTIAL LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY TRANSITION DAY 

Monday 20 – Wednesday 22 May Friday 28 June Friday 5 July 

 

Our Year 3 children will enjoy a wonderful 

break in Malham as part of their ‘Yorkshire’ 

topic. 
 

3H – Monday 13 – Tuesday 14 May 

3T – Tuesday 14 – Wednesday 15 May 
 

If you were unable to attend Wednesday’s 

meeting or have any further questions 

please call in to see your child’s class 

teacher.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the week beginning 13 May to promote 
Universal Infant Free School Meals and Free 
School Meals take up, school will provide a 

school lunch for ALL eligible children. 
 

Please support school with this promotion and 
encourage your child to have a delicious school 

lunch. Our lunch menu is available on the school 
website and outside both school offices. If you 

would like any further information please call at 
the school office. 

 


